
Creciente

Social Committee Meeting


South Building Community Room

Thursday, January 23, 2020


Minutes


Call to Order:     1:00 pm by Carol Kucharek


Members Present:  Carol Kucharek, Lynn Dawson, Maraby Allardt, Chris 
Close, Gail Crane, Fran Grier, Jane Martin, Rosalie Macri, Sharon Mastic, 
Donna Schneider, Cheryl Thompson, Donna Wardanian, Joyce Wayhart


Members Absent:  Jane Borson, Sally Hadden, Sandy Preves, Ann 
Thornton, Cheri Whitenack


There was a quorum.


Minutes:  The minutes of the April 2, 2019, were passed around.  Donna 
Schneider moved to accept the minutes. Jane Martin 2nd the motion.  
Motion passed.


Lynn Dawson will be Secretary for this year.


A discussion on the pros and cons of having a 50/50 raffle at the February 
party and March party.

A motion was made by Chris Close to continue having a 50/50 raffle at the 
February and March parties.  Jane Martin 2nd the motion. Motion passed.  
Chris Close will run the 50/50 raffle at the February Party. Rosalie will help 
Chris.  Jane Martin will run the 50/50 raffle at the March Party.  Sharon 
Mastic said that John would give information on how to conduct the raffle. 
Anyone that helps with the 50/50 raffle must be a member of the social 
committee.


Carol asked that confetti and sparkles not be used at parties because it is 
very difficult to clean up.


It was suggested that parties can start at 6 pm due to set up.   The Fire 
Marshall states that it is the law that the hallway must have a clear 
passage. This doesn’t apply to the March party because it is held on the 
deck of the garage.




2 6-packs of small cans of pop will be offered at the February and March 
parties.  There has been waste when we have used the large bottles.


2020 Season Events

 

1. Bocci Ball - Frank will head up.  Last year it was at 3 pm on Tuesday.  

Frank will let us know if that is still a good time for him.

2. Beach Parties -1st one is Monday, January 27 at 3 pm.  Bring your 

chair, drink, and something to share. $1 donation  Play Bocci Ball and 
Corn Hole Toss.                                              


      If it is necessary to cancel, a sign will be posted on all entrance doors.

3.   Library Tour - Begin at 9 am on a date to be determined.

4.   February 14 - Valentines Party, 6 pm:  Donna Wardanian, Lynn Dawson 

      and Fran Grier are hostesses.

      Set up will be at 1pm on Friday.  Volunteers will be needed for set up.

5.   March Deck Party - (Old Time Rock and Roll) March 13, 5 - 9 pm, 

      Cost: DJ - $650, sandwiches from Publixs.  Bring a salad or dessert.

      Sally wasn’t at the meeting. When she arrives, she can decide the cost     

      to charge.

6.   Book Club - January book club had 25 people present. It 

      is suggested that the Book Club put out their sign for the next months

      book early so people can get the book read on time. Carol will talk to 

      Angie about this matter.

7.   Pickle Ball - Is doing well.  They are having 10-15 people show up. 

      They play every Sunday and Wednesday at 9:30 am.  Sign up notice is 

      on the board by the court and by the elevators in all buildings.   All are 

      welcome to play. When you see SchneiderSC on the sign up board,    

      you are welcome to join that group.  Doubles can play for 1 ½ hours.

      Jane Martin will check into the cost of being able to temporarily 

      change the existing court into two pickle ball courts.

8.   Bridge - Going well.  Just remember to sign up with Maraby.

9.   Corn Hole - Will start when Alex and Cheri return.

10. Pinochle - No one came to play.  No Euchre

11. Parrot Key Boat/lunch or dinner. - Chris will look into it.  

      Donna Wardanian and Carol will help.  For the Parrot Key Boat we 

      need to have a dock where passengers can board the boat..

12. Pool Party was suggested.  Food would have to be outside the gate    

      but drinks could be inside 4’ from water.

        




13. Water Aerobics - Water aerobics for the summer will be at 10 am from 

      June 1 to October 1.  Sally is  working on improving the sound system.

 

14. There will no coffee hours this year.

15.  Bingo - Clare is taking care of Bingo.


Sharon Mastic retired from doing the Welcome Back Party.


Donna Schneider volunteered to help Gail Crane with the Welcome Back 
Party.


Rosalie Macri moved that we adjourn.


We adjourned at 2:05 pm.


Respectively submitted,


Lynn Dawson.


       


	  



